
 

22nd May 2018 
 
 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 1-6 
 
 
Dear Parents,  

Hollygirt School Swimming Gala 2018 
Thursday 5th July, 9.30am-11.00am 

 
On Thursday 5th July 2018, we shall be holding our annual Hollygirt Swimming Gala at the Ken Martin Swimming 
Pool, Bulwell, Nottingham.  
 
Everyone in Years 1-6 will be swimming.  Please could you send your child with their usual school swimming bag 
and costume, together with two towels, school tracksuit top and a bottle of water. 
 
I would like to invite parents to come as spectators. The gala will begin at 9.30am.  The children will be taken to 
the pool and brought back to school on a coach.  We hope to be back in school in time for break at 11am. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs V Wright 
Head of Junior School 


